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Dear Oregon Representatives, Everyday people are at risk of food insecurity. The 

majority of these people lack the financial resources to eat enough nutritious 

food.The state of Oregon should be able to supplement the nutrition of all at risk 

individuals using our tax dollars. Without your help, the number of people who 

struggle with food inequality will only grow. Please work so that everyone has enough 

food. Sincerely, Grace Kemp 


